Dear Legislators,

A NO vote is necessary on HB 1532. Using taxpayer money to support private schools will erode the public education
system in the state. Property taxes pay for K-12 education. Our teachers are not paid enough. Our schools need
adequate funding to prepare our children for the world they will be living in. Organized religions don’t pay taxes. Why
should they get taxpayer money for their schools that their children will be attending?

Sally Dockter
504 12th St Manvel ND 58256



